
D1-A 

Happy New Year! It’s time to 
say goodbye to 2013 and hello to 

2014! We would like to welcome 

our new friend Henley to our 

class and wish Jayden D, 

Jaiden M, Jazmin, Lyla, and 

Aubrey good luck as they transi-

tion up to D1B! This month’s 
theme is Winter Wonderland. 

We will be doing a lot of fun 

hands on activities with the 

children. Finally, we would like 

to welcome Ms Jenn and Ms 

Loumarie to the classroom! 

Thank you for sharing your 

child with us! 

~Your 1A Teachers 

 Infants 

Happy New Year! We hope every-

one had a safe, happy holiday. 

January’s theme is Winter Wonder-
land. We will be learning and mak-

ing arts and crafts this month. 

Please remember to label all your 

child’s belongings. Remember to 
check your child’s daily sheet for 
any supplies needed. This month’s 
milestones: Easton is walking, Eve-

lyn, Eileen, and Emma are learning 

to stand all by themselves! Thank 

you to all the parents who made 

donations to the classroom! We 

greatly appreciate it! Thank you for 

sharing your child with us! 

~ Your Infant Teachers 

Happy New Year! It’s 
hard to believe it is 

2014! Let’s see how 
long those New Years     

resolutions are kept! ;) 

We’d like to thank all of 
our parents this past 

year for your generous 

donations, time and 

help. We greatly appre-

ciate all that you do. 

January will seem un-

eventful after all the 

December programs 

and parties, but we will 

continue having lots of 

fun enjoying the re-

mainder of winter dur-

ing our Winter Wonder-

land month. The teach-

ers have planned some  

exciting activities and 

projects for each class 

room.  

 

 

Just a few reminders: 

Year end tax statements 

will be ready at the front 

counter for your conven-

ience on Monday, Janu-

ary 13th.  

We are ready to try Par-

ents Night Out again! It 

will be held on the 24th 

of this month and is 

available for all age 

groups as well as older 

siblings.  The cost is only 

$20 per child and $15 for        

siblings, and includes 

pizza, games, and lots of 

fun! Parents Night Out 

runs from 6:00p.m. until 

11:30p.m. Sign up early 

as space is limited! 

Friendly reminder:    

Tuition is due by 4 pm 

each Friday for the fol-

lowing week.  Please be 

sure to submit timely 

payments in order to 

avoid the $40.00 late fee.   

VPK will not be in      

session on Monday the 

20th, however           

Wellington is still open. 

If you need care for your 

child or even your school

-aged child, we will be 

able to accommodate 

you.  Our Alumni Club 

offers a fun program for 

days when public schools 

are not in session.  

Please sign up in the 

front office as space is 

limited!  

Best wishes for a healthy 

and happy 2014!  
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Special points of 

interest: 

 Jan. 1st  Wel-

lington Closed 

 Jan. 6-7th No 

VPK 

 Jan. 20th -

Martin Luther 

King day 

 Jan. 20th No 

VPK , Alumni 

Club in session 

 Jan. 24th-PNO 

Wellington Academy 

Wellington Academy       239-275-8818 

5244 Ramsey Way Fort Myers FL 33907   Check us out online: www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 



PreK 

PreK will be Walking in a Winter 

Wonderland this month. We will 

continue to work on our letter 

and number recognition. This 

month we will work on letters 

“Qq”, “Rr”, “Ss”, and “Tt”. We 
have a lot of fun hands-on math 

& science activities created for 

your child to participate in as 

well. Please make sure your child 

has a change of clothes in his/her 

cubby. We would like to welcome 

our new friends from D3. Thank 

you for your support and contin-

ued dedication to your child’s 
education! 

~Your PreK Teachers 

D3 

Happy New Year! It’s hard to be-
lieve that it is 2014 but D3 is ready 

to start the year off with a bang! 

First, we would like to welcome our 

new friends to class and wish those 

moving to PreK good luck! This 

month is all about a Winter Won-

derland. We will be having a win-

ter land celebration so keep an eye 

on the parent board for all the de-

tails! If you have any questions or 

concerns, please feel free to come 

speak to us. We are always happy 

to work with you! It’s going to be a 
great year in D3 and we are happy 

to have your child with us!  

~Your D3 Teachers 

D1-B 

It’s hard to believe we have said 
Goodbye to 2013! We have lots of 

exciting things planned for 2014. We 

would like to wish Noah, Bentley, 

Brandon, Arianna, and Gregory good 

luck as they continue the new year in 

2A. Also, we would like to welcome 

Jayden D, Jaiden M, Lyla, Jazmin 

and Aubrey to our room. We are ex-

cited to have you! Parents, please 

remember to check the parent board 

for any news related to our room. 

Also, remember to check your child’s 
daily for needed supplies. Thank you 

for sharing your child with us and we 

look forward to starting the new year 

with them! 

~ Your 1B Teachers 

D2-A 

Happy New Year! We hope every-

one enjoyed the holidays together 

with family and friends. We will 

kick start the new year with the 

theme Winter Wonderland. We 

will be sharing new ideas with 

the children that will encourage 

them to learn. In order to be more 

productive, we ask that all the 

children be in class by 9am so 

there are no interruptions during 

our learning activities. We would 

like to welcome our new friends 

and wish those moving on good 

luck! Thank you for sharing your 

child with us! 

~ Your 2A Teachers  

D2-B 

Happy New Year! This month we 

want to start by wishing our 

friends Tyler, Kerensa, Isaiah, 

Alex, Taksheel, William, Carlos, 

Matthew, and Ariana good luck 

in D3 and welcome our new 

friends Peighton, Mason, Ezekiel, 

Ezra, and Justin from 2A. Our 

theme this month is Winter Won-

derland, We will be having our 

weekly Show & Tell again! A re-

minder that our day begins at 

9am with circle time. Please keep 

an eye on our parent board for 

any important info. As always, 

thank you for sharing your child 

with us! 

~Your 2B Teachers 
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VPK 

Happy New Year! We hope every-

one had a safe and happy holi-

day! Can you believe we are 

starting a new year? This month 

we will have fun with the theme 

of Winter Wonderland. Since 

there is no snow in Florida, we 

will make our own! We will also 

get creative with snowmen, snow-

flakes, and winter wear. On Feb 

5th we will celebrate our 100th 

day of school! All students are 

asked to bring in 100 small items 

for counting and sorting (more 

info to come). Thank you for shar-

ing your child with us! 

~Your VPK Teachers 


